UNM School of Law Special Faculty Meeting March II, 1974 4:30 p.m., Conference Room

## MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Associate Dean Desiderio; Assistant

Dean Geer; Professors Bingaman, Daniels, Ellis, Goldberg, MacPherson, Muir, Norwood, Olivarez, Parnall, Simson, Utton; Acting Law Librarian

Coleman.

The meeting was called to order by Dean Hart and attention was given to the following:

- Dean Hart announced that Professor Kanowitz will not be returning to our faculty and that Professor Flickinger has accepted a position with us.
- Also, Dean Hart announced that Professor Bingaman has received a Ford Fellowship for Research on the Role of Women in Society for the second semester of the 1974-75 academic year.
- 3. The faculty discussed prospective faculty members and visitors.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp Secretary